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WATER LEAK DETECTIONWORKS

Dubbo Regional Council advises the community that Phase 2 of the
Regional Network Leakage Detection Project has commenced in the
Dubbo Region on Tuesday, 6 December 2022 and will be carried out
across the entire Local Government Area until February 2023.

The active water leak detection work is being conducted by Water
Intelligence Australia and will cover 800 kilometres of water mains.

Phase 2 of the Regional Network Leakage Detection Project is part of
the NSW Governments $12.5 million Regional Leakage Reduction
Program which has already seen more than 2,700 kilometres of water
mains surveyed and more than 930 leaks found, saving Councils over
billions of litres of lost water this year alone.
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